
From: teshim tsegay
To: PC Public Comment
Subject: [EXT] - Public safety concern
Date: Tuesday, September 1, 2020 1:21:43 PM

 My name is Teshim, SeaTac resident since 2009. My comment is regarding on going safety
crisis we are facing on s 200th st corridor between pac highway and Interstate 5 ramp. I
brought this speeding issues to the attention of city officials over the last 3 years. Nothing has
been done so far as a result I got hit by a car while I was walking with my kids on stroller.
And I witnessed many horrific accidents. Every single mail box on the street got hit multiple
times by trucks. Few days ago I was pulling into my driveway and heard loud noise at night.
And it was another big collision involved 3 cars and 2 pedestrians at Madrona elementary
school yard. Years back we lost 2 students lives at intersection of s 200th st and 32nd Ave s.
We cannot afford losing more loved one at all. The city must step up and secure the safety of
its residents. The street is not wide enough for trucks.We need speed bumps and more police
presence and etc. From today's date if any accident happen it will be responsibility of current
officials since we are reaching out so many times to address this. I will send a copy of this
comment to king county council member representing SeaTac. Thank you
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